

Transport Workers Union of America LOCAL 514, ATD, AFL-CIO 11945 East Pine Street Tulsa, OK 74116-2026

NOTICE

Due to the resignation of Pat Bax as Chairman of Stores, a new election will be held. Nominations will be taken for the position of Chairman of Stores at the regularly scheduled membership meeting on August 26, 2013 at 7:15 am; 11:45 am; 3:45 pm and 11:30 pm.

If you are nominated for Chairman of Stores and wish to decline the nomination you must submit it in writing to the Election Board no later than 3:00 pm on Thursday, August 29, 2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (918) 437-4300 or on my cell (918) 271-5035.

John Richards, Chairman

TWU, Local 514 Election Board

John 1/ Buchards

